Dear Colleague,
The Observatory of Migration East of the EU (CARIM-East) has issued a Call for Papers on "Development and Side Effects of Remittances in the CIS Countries and Georgia". A specific note is available for each CARIM-East country, namely Armenia, Azerbaijan, Belarus, Georgia, Republic of Moldova and Russian Federation, on the project website: http://www.carim-east.eu/events/development-and-side-effects-of-remittances-in-the-cis-countries-and-georgia 

The Call addresses first and foremost young economists from the CIS countries and Georgia.
We would be grateful if you could forward this email to anybody potentially interested in the Call.
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